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November 1st Early Bird Dues 

December 1st Dues become deliquent  

Calendar 

Officer Training  

Thank you to all the officers and members that came to 

officer training! Schools represented at the meeting were 

Sullivan Central, Elizabethton, Sullivan North, Sullivan 

South, University School, Volunteer, Unaka, and Daniel 

Boone. Thank you to the Johnson City, Kingsport, and Cosmo 

Kingsport Kiwanis for attending. 

 

Trick or Treat for UNICEF 

This October Key Club will once again be Trick or Treating 

for UNICEF. The funds raised from the fundraisers go to the 

Eliminate Project. Clubs that participated last year will 

receive collection boxes and materials after Labor Day.  

 

Key Club Week- November 5-9 

Monday- Show your K! Wear Key Club gear and get the 

word out about Key Club in your community 

Tuesday- Kudos to the key players! Thank all the Key Club 

supporters you know. 

Wednesday- Dare to Care! Try a service project for one of the 

three preferred charities (UNICEF, March of Dimes and 

Children’s Miracle Network) 

Thursday- Random acts of Kindness! Spread happiness 

throughout your school and community. 

Friday- Connect the Ks! Have a joint service project with 

another member of the Kiwanis Family. 
  

  

Feel free to contact me with any questions or invite me to 

events/meetings. 

Kaylee Bowers 

kaylee@ktkey.org 

423-552-5558 


